
NEW
ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL

R O C K L I N  U N I F I E D  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T

Due to ongoing budget
constraints, the opening
of Rocklin Unified's 12th

elementary school has
been temporarily delayed.

The scheduled opening
date is now Fall 2022.

For the latest information, visit our website at
www.RocklinUSD.org or call (916) 624-2428

Coming Fall 2022!


